Amanda Baryenbruch

From:

Paul Nagel <pnagel@lakefield.net>

Justin Nickels; Amanda Baryenbruch

Sent:

Monday, April 19, 2021 9:39 AM

To: Subject:

External: Public Input April 19 common council meeting

Good Morning,

Dear Mayor and Manitowoc Common Council,

I respectfully request that Mayor Nickels appoint Gregg Wolf and Aaron Erdmann to the Manitowoc Library Board to fill the two seats of current members whose terms will expire June 1.

I also request the members of the city Council approve of these appointments.

I feel with these two gentlemen's work history, they would be more than qualified for the job. As an accountant with military background and the other being a local businessman, I feel they would do well for the community. It is also good to have new voices and ideas serve on boards.

Thank you and I encourage you all greatly to appoint these two gentlemen to the board this evening.

Thank you,

Tammie and Paul Nagel Valders, WI



Virus-free. www.avast.com

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.